Cabinet du
Premier ministre

Office of the
Prime Minister

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0A2

February 18, 2021

Ms. Jennifer Russell

Deputy Clerk

Corporation of the Municipality of Mississippi Mills
P.O. Box 400

3131 Old Perth Road

Almonte, Ontario

KOA 1A0

Dear Ms. Russell:

On behalf of Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of your
correspondence of January 18, 2021, regarding illicit cannabis operations.

Please be assured that your comments, offered on behalf of the Council of the Municipality of
Mississippi Mills, have been catefully reviewed.

I note that you have also sent a copy of your lettet to Health Canada. I have taken the libetty of
forwarding an additional copy of your cotrespondence to the Honourable Patricia A. Hajdu,
Minister of Health, for her information and consideration.

Thank you for writing to the Prime Ministet.

Yours sincerely,

A. Noel
Executive Correspondence Officer
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